
PROCEEDINGS OF THE PORT COMMISSION OF THE PARISH OF WEST FELICIANA, STATE OF LOUISIANA, TAKEN AT A REGULAR MEETING HELD ON MONDAY, JANUARY 12, 2015.


The Port Commission of the Parish of West Feliciana, State of Louisiana, met in regular session in the Conference Room of the Police Jury Governmental Building, 5934 Commerce Street, St. Francisville, Louisiana on Monday, January 12, 2015 at Five-Thirty (5:30) o’clock p.m.
The following members were present: Commissioners Z. David DeLoach, David S. Duvic, Greg Ferris, Robert B. Fisher, Andrew A. Grezaffi, III, Alan L. Kirkpatrick and Paul A. Lambert, Jr.
There was absent: David Opperman.
Prior to the start of the regular meeting, District Attorney Samuel C. D’Aquilla administered the oath of offices for Commissioners David S. Duvic and Alan K. Kirkpatrick.

The Port Commission of the Parish of West Feliciana, State of Louisiana, was duly convened by the Vice President who then stated that the Commission was ready for the transaction of business.
The Commission, upon a motion of Mr. Fisher, seconded by Mr. DeLoach approved the agenda items for consideration and action. 
As required by the by-laws, the Commission held the election of officers which will go into effect February, 2015.  Upon opening the floor for nominations, Mr. Duvic nominated Mr. Lambert for President. No other nominations were made. Moved by Mr. DeLoach to accept the nomination. Seconded by Mr. Ferris. Motion carried electing Mr. Lambert as President. Mr. Ferris nominated Mr. DeLoach for Vice-President. No other nominations were made. Moved by Mr. Fisher to accept the nomination. Seconded by Mr. Duvic. Motion carried electing Mr. DeLoach as Vice-President. Mr. DeLoach nominated Mr. Fisher for Secretary-Treasurer. No other nominations were made. Moved by Mr. Duvic to accept the nomination. Seconded by Mr. Lambert. Motion carried electing Mr. Fisher as Secretary-Treasurer. 
Upon a motion of Mr. Ferris, seconded by Mr. DeLoach, the minutes of the November 10, 2014 meeting were approved as written.
Due to the change in the schedule of two monthly Parish Council meetings, upon a motion of Mr. DeLoach, seconded by Mr. Fisher, the Commission set its regular meetings on the third (3rd) Monday of each month.

Only one vacant seat on the Commission remains.  

There was neither Other Business nor Committee Reports.


The Port Commission stood adjourned until the February 16, 2015 meeting at 5:30 p.m. at its regular meeting place.
/s/ Paul A. Lambert, Jr., Vice-President
/s/ Z. David DeLoach, Secretary

